

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, January 3, 2002, Number 1239



## **Habitat for Humanity:**

SBU has committed itself to working with the Habitat for Humanity to build a home for a North Bellport family in need of decent housing. The Habitat has used volunteers to build or renovate over 100,000 homes. Families purchase these homes with interest-free loans. SBU plans to raise \$40,000 this spring to purchase materials for the house and then to organize teams to do the construction in the fall. SBU's Habitat Planning Group, chaired by Fred Preston, has asked the Library to raise \$1000 to purchase carpeting and to assemble a team of volunteers to work on the house in the fall. This is a wonderful way to make a big difference in the life of a local family. We need one or two volunteers to coordinate the fundraising and the work crew. If you are interested, please contact Maryanne. Thanks. -- Chris

## **SEFA UPDATE:**

Maureen Veprek, Admin. Assistant to Provost, reports that the present number for SB Cares/SEFA campaign is:

## \$251,321.04 w/13.2 % participation (so far)

The Year of Community @ Stony Brook is alive and well. THANK YOU to all of you who have contributed!

Happy New Year 2002 to All from the Administrative Office:

